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Year 4 Term 4


Learning Journey – Egyptians and Explorers





�





English


This term the books the children will be using are: The story of Tutenkhamun and Weslandia.


The first book is non- fiction and the children will be writing reports, diary entries and instructions as well as using reading skills to find themes and retrieve information.


The second book is a fiction book about an explorer. The children will be creating their own stories, myths and legends.


There will be a continued focus on spelling and grammar rules and the children will still receive reading comprehensions to work on their retrieval of information skills.





Maths   


This term the children will be extending their knowledge, skills and understanding of fractions and decimals, converting measures including 12 hour and 24 hour time and using and interpreting data.. The children will also be focussing on solving problems and developing their mathematical reasoning skills. 


They will be continuing to work hard at recalling mathematical facts at speed including all multiplication facts up to 12 x 12. 


The multiplication facts are incredibly important as we move closer to the times tables test in the summer.








Science


Our Science topic this term is “Living things and their habbitats” with a focus on food chains. The children will also be doing work about scientific enquiries.


                                                   





History





The children will begin the term learning about the ancient Egyptians, finding out about when and where the Egyptians lived as well as finding out about their God’s and Mummification.


The children will then move on to learning about some of the world greatest explorers. Finding out about their journeys, explorations and the starts of colonisation.





PE


P.E will continue to be taught by myself. Their PE kits should be in school every day. They will be learning the skills needed to play both football and netball.





Geography


The children will be using maps to locate lots of countries looking at their physical geography.


They will also be mapping the journeys taken by a variety of explorers as well as looking closely at colonisation.





Computing








Art


Children will be learning a range of Art skills focussing on the Egyptians during their enrichment sessions with Mrs Thorpe











Home learning





Your child will be given a home learning grid with tasks to be completed at home. There are no due in dates but it is recommended that one task a week is completed.





Children will also receive weekly reading comprehensions as well as having their reading records checked regularly to ensure they are reading with an adult at home.





All children will have Spelling Shed and My Maths activities on a regular basis. Please do let me know if there are any issues with logins, etc.  





RE


We will start this term by continuing the topic of giving and receiving. This topic focuses on the Eucharist section in mass.


We will then move onto the next topic of self-discipline, where the children will learn about the importance of Easter and how disciplined Jesus was during lent.








Contact


If at any point you feel there are any issues with your child, anything you feel I need to know, or anything fantastic that your child has achieved outside of school, feel free to contact me. My email is: bpiper@stmarysrc.e-sussex.sch.uk








